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This bill is not something the people of Maine want or need. This will destroy 
families and children. There is a reason why children are under parental supervision 
until they are 18. It is because they can't make logical decisions for themselves. They 
need guidance from them not the government. It is disgusting that people think this is 
okay. This should be illegal and we should not be encouraging something that will 
harm our children. This will encourage young people to come to our state from other 
states. Stop taking away parental rights. Stay out of our families. Stop teaching this to 
our children!


